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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Contact: Jarrett Manor, CN Railroad, Track Supervisor 
Phone: (810) 766-2828 
 
 

 
 
 
Hogan Road closed for Track Repairs 
 
Fenton Township,  Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that CN Railroad will close Hogan Road 

between Lahring Road and Rolston Road in Fenton Township to thru traffic on Monday, 

September 14, 2020, at the CN railroad crossing for track repairs.  The closure will last approximately 

seven days.  A detour will be posted using Rolston Road, Linden Road/Bridge Street and Lahring Road. 

Please contact Jarrett Manor, CN Railroad Track Supervisor, at (810) 766-2828 if you have any questions.    

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 


